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Drifter’s officers serving for 2010-2011 snowmobile season:
President: Mark Bombinski
Vice President: Katie Salm
Treasurer: Ken Romberg
Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund
Board Members: Dave Kron & Keith Rushford
Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

+» NEXT MEETING: Thursday, May 12" at 7:30 P.M. in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at Headliners Bar & Grill, 2788
Towne Court, Neenah. We would like all members and friends to attend and enjoy the fun!! We have trail
twister prizes to give away!!

0 21 members attended the April 14th meeting.

% 2011-2012 Club Officers: Elections were held at the April meeting. Officers for the 2011-2012 Season are:
President: Mark Bombinski Vice President: Keith Rushford Treasurer: Ken Romberg
Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund Board Members: Tim Keller & Jeremy Probst Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

CONGRATULATIONS & THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!!

++ Clayton Fest: The 10th Annual Clayton Fest is June 11" The Friendship Trail intersects the WIOUWASH and
other local Fox Valley Trails. It will eventually connect Manitowoc to Stevens Point. The goal is to link community
trails within the Fox Valley to the main State Trails. The Fox Cities Friendship Trestle Trail is a vital link to the
entire trail picture.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help set up on June 11, 8:00am. The Drifters will serve food and
beverages from 10:00am - midnight.

Please attend the May meeting to finalize all details!

+ Trail Unmarking: When the weather permits, the trail signs will be taken down. An email will be sent as soon as
this is scheduled.

% Alliance Meeting: A club member will attend the April meeting.

++» Special Backwards Raffle Meeting: The club will meet at Headliners Bar & Grill @ 7pm on Thursday, August 11
to discuss the Backwards Raffle details. More information to follow @ the May meeting.

%+ By-Laws: The by-laws will be updated and posted on our website.

Below is the FINAL new wording in our By-Laws:

Article 4- Section 2:

Elected office eligibility: A person must be an active member* in the Drifters Snowmobile Club for a minimum of 1 year
before being nominated to an office position as a Board of Director, Trail Boss, Secretary or Vice President. A person
must hold one of these positions before nomination for the following positions...Treasurer, and President. *An active
member is a person who has attended at least half of the monthly meetings for the prior year and has participated in all
of the Drifter’s Snowmobile Club activities at least once. (Drifter’'s Snowmobile Club Activities include; Trail marking,
Clayton fest, Backwards Raffle). Each elected official will continue to be an active member in the club.

Article 1- Section 2:
A new Drifters logo was added in conjunction with the retro Black and Gray shield.
The new logo will be blue DRIFTERS with snow on top of it and two snowflakes to the right of it.




Items for discussion at the May Meeting:

Claytonfest - finalize all details (set-up, food, beverages, supplies, clean-up)
Pre-Claytonfest Party

Claytonfest Website

Pre-Backwards Raffle Meeting (August 11™)

Open Discussion

4430070

*Claytonfest Sign-up list: If you cannot make the May 12"‘meeting, please let me know what time you
can volunteer your time to help. We need volunteers from 8:00am - midnight (plus clean-up!)




